
From: deb [mailto:moosepathfarmstainedglass@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 3:03 PM 
To: Drew, Tim 
Subject: Wild Meadows Wind Farm 
 
Dear Sir: 
  
This letter is to tell you of my opposition to the Wild Meadows Wind Farm. 
You would be bored by the end of this letter if I was to list all the reasons it does not belong in 
Alexandria, or any other state in the Northeast. But a few are: they are not green, they will be too 
close to homes , the views and Newfound Lake are to important to lose.   
  
Thank you 
 
--  
Wishing you joy & sunshine 
Deb  
 


